
 

 

        

 

           

        

          

          

    

 

            

            

     

         

 

 

           

   

  

 

  

      

 

     

 

  
     

 
 

 

36 WAGSTAFF DRIVE 
TORONTO, ON M4L 3W9

− 
LEFTFIELDBREWERY.CA 

December 3, 2018 

To the Toronto and East York Community Council, 

This letter is to request that Fan Appreciation Day taking place on 

Sunday February 17, 2019 at Left Field Brewery, 36 Wagstaff Drive, 

be designated an "event of municipal significance" for the purpose of 

obtaining a Special Occasion Permit (SOP) from the Alcohol and 

Gaming Commission (AGCO). 

The event will run from 11am – 9pm and expected attendance is 400 

over the course of the day. We staff the event with our own, 

experienced, Smart Serve Certified team members. All service of 

alcohol will be in accordance with AGCO regulations and 

requirements. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to 

contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Mandie Murphy 

CO-FOUNDER w LEFT FIELD BREWERY

mandie@leftfieldbrewery.ca 

647 w 391 w 6873 

TE2.66.7
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